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MAIN STREET PROJECTS, FUNDING 

612. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Local Government and Regional Development:  
(1) Is funding for main street projects throughout the State still available? 

(2) If not, why not? 

(3) What is the State Government’s commitment to the main street Dunsborough project to supplement 
support already provided by the Shire of Busselton and the South West Development Commission? 

Hon TOM STEPHENS replied: 
(1) Yes.   

(2) Not applicable.   

(3) Funding for new main street communities such as Dunsborough is not available in 2000-01 because of 
the demand on funds from communities already participating in the program.  However, funding may 
be available for new communities in future years.   

 


